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My Hobby 
 
Outside of School, Miss Salter leads a busy life as you 
can see below.  Miss Salter regularly competes with 
her dog, Mia, and her horse Milo across the country.  
Read more from Miss Salter below…. 
 
Mia and I had a successful agility competition season last 
year! A few highlights from the year were qualifying for 
Grand Finals, having a win at British agility and Iconix 
agility series, gaining a second at the International Agility 
Festival and coming third in a Crufts qualifier. On 
February 10th Mia and I received our winning out 
certificate moving us up a grade!  
Milo and I also had successful year Showjumping gaining 
four double clears qualifying us for the Dodson and 
Horrell Championship second rounds, competing at the 
Manchester Horse of the Year Show Qualifier, placing 
second and qualifying for Hartpury championships and 
winning the 95cm, 1.05m and 1.10m classes at Allen’s 
Hill.  
It is going to be a busy year this year, but I am looking 
forward to the show season! 

 
 
 
 

 

Do you have a Hobby?  Let the school office know and we will put your hobby on our school newsletter. 
We look forward to hearing about what you enjoy doing in your spare time. 
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Year 4 had an Egyptian day on Friday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

British Science Week 2022 
 
We will be celebrating British Science week in 
school during the week beginning 14th March.   
 
Don’t forget the British Science Week poster 
competition, the theme is ‘Growth’, simply 
hand your entry on either A4 or A3 paper to 
your class teacher by Friday 18th March, please 
put your name and class on the back.  There 
are some great prizes to be won! 
 

 

 

Year 4 had an Egyptian day on Friday 14th January. 
The children dressed up as Egyptians and they moved 
around the year group. They Mummified a tomato, 
learned how to write their name in hieroglyphics and 
produced an Egyptian sunset! 

HPA Fest Concert 
The performers from HPA FEST 2022 will be performing at 
our LPS HPA Fest Concert on Tuesday, March 15th 6.00-
7.30pm.  This will be a fabulous event to showcase the 
talent we have at LPS and an opportunity for the pupils to 
see their peers perform. We will have performances from 
the choir, instrumentalists and poetry readers. The PTA are 
organising a raffle and refreshments will be available 
during the interval.  
 
Tickets for this event will go on sale from the school office 
on Monday March 7th. 
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March 
 
Join the fun on Friday 18th March and wear 
red clothes or simply a red nose and your 
school uniform.  It would be great if you can 
bring a donation and hand to your class 
teacher, all donations to Comic Relief.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Be an Attendance Hero 

 

Here 

Everyday 

Ready 

On Time 

 
 

Help your child be an Attendance Superhero.  

100% Attendance= 100% Achievement 

Every day counts  


